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August 18, 2022 
 
 
DAHLIA PADILLO 
DSWD-FO XI 
 
  
Dear Ms. Padillo: 
 
In response to your request dated August 17, 2022 with Tracking no: #JJWC-547265381969, 
we would like to share with you the following:  
 

• Annual Data on Children at Risk (CAR) and Children in Conflict with the Law (CICL) 

2019-2021 (Attached); 

• For programs, policies and guidelines you may visit our official website at 
https://jjwc.gov.ph/ 

 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 

LILIBETH A. GALLEGO 
FOI Decision Maker 
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